
 
 Mrs. McGonigle – kmcgonigle@upperdarbysd.org 

Please check website for weekly updates. 

 

This Week: 
 

This is our final week of the mandatory lessons on Schoology.  It’s is hard to believe 
that the school year is coming to an end!  Please make sure your child completes the 
lessons in the Math & ELA folders and sends me the answers to the Check for 
Understanding questions for the week of May 26-29. I will have a Fun Friday Folder with 
some end of the year activities that will be optional for the 29th.  Please make sure you 
are going to the Updates tab in Schoology to watch my daily messages.   

Friday, May 29 we will have a final class meeting.  Please check your email on 
Tuesday, May 26 for an invitation to this virtual class meeting.  The AM children will meet 
at 1:00 p.m. and the PM students will meet at 2:30 p.m.  I will send more details on Tuesday 
as well.  I hope you and your child will be able join in as we say good-bye 

You will be receiving an email from me during the week of June 1 that will have 
several attachments.  You will receive a pdf. of your child’s second marking period progress 
report, comment sheet, and a special message from myself.  There will not be a final 
marking period progress report and all children will be promoted to first grade for the 
2020-2021 school year.      

Thursday, June 4th was to be our End of the Year Concert.  As we all know, that is 
not going to occur, but Mrs. Williams and the entire K Center family will be sending you a 
special End of the Year message.  Please be on the lookout for Mrs. Williams’ email. 

 Friday, June 5th has been designated as the day parents may come to the K Center 
for your child’s belongings.  We are asking you to return your child’s school library book at 
that time.  You do not have to return any classroom lending books.  Your child may keep the 
book & bag from Room 204’s classroom library.  Remember, you will only be allowed to drive 
through the bus loop to obtain the materials.  You will need to remain in your car to ensure 
everyone’s safety.  Please see Mrs. Williams’ message concerning the materials pick-up. 
 That is all I have for now.  Please make sure you are checking your email regularly 
for any additional information as the school year comes to an end.   Be on the lookout for 
another Room 204 Newsletter for the week of June 1.  
 I hope you have a great week and I look forward to seeing as many of my Room 204 
friends online during Friday’s final class meetings! 
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